
Defensive Driving Course Set for June

The Warren-Henderson Farm Bureau® will be hosting a Defensive Driving Course on June
15th and 16th from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. at the Farm Bureau® auditorium in Monmouth, 1000
N Main St. The registration fee is $10.00 for Farm Bureau® members and $20.00 for
non-members. This fee covers materials for the course and lunch for both days.

The course is open to anyone with a valid driver’s license. Those 55 and over could be
eligible for a discount on their auto insurance after completion of this course: contact your auto
insurance carrier to find out. Participants are required to attend both days in order to qualify for
the discount.

This course was developed by the National Safety Council and will be taught by Doug
Sommer, who worked as a safety educator for COUNTRY® for over 32 years.  Doug is an
enthusiastic and motivated presenter who delivers a safety presentation with great personal
conviction.

Pre-registration is required and class size is limited. Don’t miss out on this opportunity to
receive a discount on your car insurance while refreshing your knowledge on the rules of the
road!  Contact Warren-Henderson Farm Bureau® at 309-734-9401 or email
whfb@whfarmbureau.org for more information or to register for the course.
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